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The Topsham School
A love of learning and commitment to the success of 
every child at the heart of all we do
Headteacher: Mrs Emma Pipe
Orchard Way
Topsham
Exeter

EX3 0DN
admin@topsham.devon.sch.uk
01392 874498
9th September 2020
Dear Parents/Carers of KS2 children
Due to the lack of changing facilities in school and after considering other options we have decided that KS2 children should wear their PE kit into school on the days they have PE. This will ensure that our older children can maintain their privacy. Please can we remind parents that PE kit is:
·  Blue or black shorts with elasticated waist
·  White T - shirt with logo preferably but plain white is fine
·  Trainers for outdoor PE and plimsolls for indoor PE- as the children will be coming to school in their kit they are permitted to wear trainers into school on the days they have timetabled PE. Trainers should not have lots of logos etc, they need to be comfortable and children need to be able to run and move safely them in them; NO converse boots
· Jogging bottoms; when it is cold
· Sweatshirt: children need to wear their school sweat shirt into school every day if they have one. For the purposes of outdoor PE we suggest that children bring in/wear another sweat shirt (navy blue preferably) in case the weather is wet. We know this is an added expense so school sweatshirts are fine
· A timetable will be sent to you alongside this leter so you can see when your child has PE.
KS1 will continue to get changed in class so they will wear their uniform to school EVERY DAY


Thank you for your understanding and patience. It is so lovely to have all the children and they are doing incredibly well.
Kind regards
Mrs Pipe
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